
Friday, February 14 
Living to Bless the World has been our focus this 
week in Living God’s Mission. Hopefully you have 
found many ways to creatively bless others – and 
maybe even created some ways of your own. If 
you have, please let us know. You can write them 
down and drop them in a box in the foyer, or email 
us. We’d like to expand our list of great ideas for 
blessing others. Next week we will practice living 
the King’s Hospitality. Hospitality naturally flows 
from recognizing the Reign of Christ and 
developing habits of blessing others. Hospitality 
is the next step because rather than blessing 
others on the outside, it involves the active 
practice of making outsiders insiders, it’s blessing 
the world – a little closer to home. You still have 
today and tomorrow to finish your scavenger hunt 
list before turning it in on Sunday. I can’t wait to 
see and hear how many people in Bay County 
have been blessed in just one week by members 
of our congregation! Keep it up! This has been a 
message of the Church of Christ at Jenks Ave. – 
Developing Lifestyles of a church of Christ on 
Mission. – God bless you and have a great 
weekend! 




